
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 8/13/2013 3:12:47 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: request for meeting with Gen Hagan re Dig-ins 

Ok Laura, I'll set it up. You can actually meet the General at 505 Van Ness in Room 5305. 
That way you won't have to wait for the General. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

SED Administration, 3-2179 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 2:43 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: RE: request for meeting with Gen Hagan re Dig-ins 

Sept 6 is good for John Higgins and for me. How about we come there at 11:30? 

From: Pete, Aaron fmailto:aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 11:32 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: request for meeting with Gen Hagan re Dig-ins 

Actually, he has a Director's meeting from 10 am to 11:30 am that day but can be available 
right after. Also note the General usually leaves early on Friday's to return to Sacramento by 
train. 

Thank you, 

SB GT&S 0258632 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Aaron K. Pete 

SED Administration, 3-2179 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 11:29 AM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: RE: request for meeting with Gen Hagan re Dig-ins 

How about the 6th then? Like 10:00? I need to bring John Higgins and will check with him 
now. 

From: Pete, Aaron fmailto:aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 11:28 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: request for meeting with Gen Hagan re Dig-ins 

Laura, the General is good to go that week except for Thursday, September Sth's Commission 
meeting. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

SED Administration, 3-2179 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 11:15 AM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: RE: request for meeting with Gen Hagan re Dig-ins 

Thanks Aaron - how about the first week in September instead? 

SB GT&S 0258633 



From: Pete, Aaron fmailto:aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 9:48 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: request for meeting with Gen Hagan re Dig-ins 

Hi Laura, hope all is well with you. I have been out the past few days so 1 just got your email. 
The General is planning to attend the Commission meetings in Monterey this week so this 
week is not a good week. However, the following week he seems available except Thursday, 
August 22nd. 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

SED Administration, 3-2179 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pge.com1 
Sent: Friday, August 09, 2013 10:13 AM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: request for meeting with Gen Hagan re Dig-ins 

Good morning Aaron and happy Friday! 

A couple weeks ago Gen Hagan indicated an interest in talking about PG&E's experience with 
dig-ins of natural gas lines, and contractors who fail to comply with the requirement to call 811 
before they start digging. 

We're prepared to bring some information in that may be helpful and I thought I'd try to get on 
his calendar. Any possibility for next week sometime? 

Thanks 

SB GT&S 0258634 



Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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